
Meeting Minutes March 2018 

Annual General Meeting MARCH  3,  2018 

         The meeting of the Southeastern British Motorcar Owners’ Club was called to 
order by Sebastian DiMauro at The Golden Corral in Spartanburg.  A buffet breakfast 
was sponsored by the club and paid from the treasury. 

         In attendance were 44 members, in good standing, and the mother of Karen 
Thomas as a prospective member. Everyone helped themselves to an ample breakfast 
and an informal meeting took place which included the introduction and installation of 
new officers: 

               President – Sam Maw 

               Vice President – Dennis Bromley 

               Secretary – Mary Reed (in absentia) 

               Treasurer – Jerry Azzara 

               Webmasters – Dave Hugo/Jerry Azzara 

Jerry Azzara was recognized and presented with the “Member of the Year” award. 

Bill McCall reminded us that the Annual Oyster Roast will be held in Tryon on April 7th, 
which is the same day as our monthly meeting. The event will be held at the home of Bill 
and Becky McCall. Details elseware on this website. 

New vice president Dennis Bromley suggested visiting Red Bordner’s Distillery in Boiling 
Springs immediately after the April meeting and before the Oyster Roast for a tour and 
tasting. Red’s a distiller, former race car driver and keen story teller. 

This month’s N&N will be held on Thursday March 22nd at Alla Puttanesca Italian 
Restaurant located in Roebuck at 6pm. The restaurant is located near the intersection of 
US 221 & I-26 behind the Burger King. 

The Midlands Car Show in Columbia on March 24 was mentioned and several members 
will be attending. 

Sam Maw mentioned our own Great Scot! Car Show on May 26th at Furman University 
and asked that all members again volunteer for the cause. 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Candice Phillips in Mary’s absence. 

 


